
From: Rosa Sommer Martin <> 
Sent: 30 October 2021 
To: Totnes Town Clerk 
Subject: Full support of C12 neighbourhood plan 
 

To whom it may concern 
 
I am a local Totnes resident (TQ9 5DZ) and would like to express my full support for the C12 
neighbourhood plan proposal and the Atmos Project more broadly. Our town desperately 
needs thriving spaces like this that will allow access to affordable housing and sustainable, 
community spaces. 
 
Please consider this message a full show of my support. 
 
Warm regards 
Rosa Sommer 


